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CONSEIL DE CONSEF,V i'ION DU 	IVEAU-BRUNSWICK 

September 11, 1974. 

Mr. J. W. Castrilli, 
Canadian F.nvironmental Law Association, 
Suite 303, 
Ono Soadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M58 2J9. 

Dear Mr. Castrilli°. 

T am sorry to have taken so long to answer your letter concerning 
the brief to the Provincial Government. T will enclose a copy of our 
brief to the New Brunswick Government and a copy of a press release 
reearding the so called impact studies and releases. I have also 
written to Madam Saave asking her to impliment the policy of her 
department R5 stated by a press release last April by the Hon. Jack 
Davis which stated that impact studies and public hearings would be 
held into all projects with considerable amounts of federal funds 
involved and which miry.ht  affect the environment. The Point Lepreau 
Project fits in here. 

We are now trying to raise funds to get a recognized authority to 
be guest speaker at our Annual Meeting in November. 

Yours very truly, 

K. K. Langmaid, 
President. 
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